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FROM THE OFFICE OF U.S. SENATOR BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-8946 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WASHINGTON, D.C., July 12, 1971-- U.S. Senators James 

Pearson and Bob Dole today announced that the General 

Services Administration has awarded a contract to 

the Hankamer Asphalt Co. Inc. of Topeka for site 

improvements at the GSA depot building located in 

Topeka. The contract, for $45,455.85, was the 

lowest of the two bids received. 
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